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Greetings,

On behalf of the City of Orlando, I am pleased to welcome you to the inaugural Cross-Pacific
Conference on Environmental and Water Resources hosted by the Chinese American Scholars
and Professionals Association of Florida (CASPAF) at the Coronado Springs Resort.

While visiting Orlando, the Next Great American City, | hope you will make time to experience
our exceptional amenities and world-class attractions. First time visitors will discover that our
community is rich with opportunities for recreation, cultural entertainment and unique dining
experiences. You will also discover that when it comes to quality service and hospitality,
Orlando is second to none.

As Mayor and an environmental engineer, I understand the critical importance of economic and
environmental sustainability, especially since Orlando has experienced rapid population growth.
This conference will help build partnerships for future research, education, and business
development in the environmental and water resources sectors among participants from
Mainland China, Taiwan and Florida.

Thank you for attending this important conference and enjoy Orlando, the City Beautiful.

Sincerely,

(G, Ly

Buddy Dyer
Mayor
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